
Bring Him Home
We organized a concert in January with our local theater group
where we had a collection of totally awesome singers perform
selections from popular musicals.  My husband has an excellent
singing voice – I’m not biased or anything, I swear!  Plenty
of other people have said so…  If you were to ask him about it
though, he would say much differently – he has a bit of an ego
problem, but it goes in the opposite direction than that of
most singers and actors – he does not have nearly enough
confidence.  So even though there were other songs in the
concert, this one might be the only one we actually get to see
because I don’t know how to post on youtube – that’s his job
and he doesn’t deem the other songs worthy of posting!  And if
you are a stage veteran or know someone who is, you have had
to suffer thru awful recordings of stage performances.  It
seems that no matter how beautiful a play or song sounded on
the stage, it will never translate correctly when recorded and
played again – SO GET OVER IT AND JUST POST THE REST OF THE
CONCERT ALREADY!!!  �   My favorite song from this concert was
actually Bui Doi from Miss Saigon, and I was PROMISED that I
would get the link to that one soon, so stay tuned!  Don’t
hold your breath though…  I was also promised a new altered
picture from a show we directed last fall because someone
ducked out of it at the last second, and a picture in the
director’s hall of the basement of the theater should have the
show’s director in it, right?  But that hasn’t happened yet,
so hopefully this will be more of a priority, even though I’ve
stated how much that picture means to me…

I feel sorry for all those friends and family members who
couldn’t make it to this great event – you really missed a
great  showcase  of  talent,  especially  if  you’re  a  fan  of
showtunes!  Maybe you’ll be able to make it next year if we do
it again.  This is a clip of Chris singing the Les Mis
classic, “Bring Him Home”:

https://www.tangents.org/theater/bring-him-home/



